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DATE:  April 2, 2013 
 
TO: SUD Provider Network, Idaho Department of Juvenile Corrections, Idaho 

Department of Correction and Idaho Supreme Court 
 
FROM:  Idaho Department of Health and Welfare, Division of Behavioral Health 
  
SUBJECT: Survey of publicly funded SUD treatment providers regarding GAIN 

training needs through SFY 2014.    
 
Since February 2007, 503 clinicians have become GAIN certified and 150 GAIN 

certified clinicians have participated in GRRS Editing and Interpretation Training.  Three 

hundred seventy-three GAIN Certified clinicians currently access the GAIN ABS through 

WITS.  

 

The goal of this survey is to identify current ongoing training needs from the folks who 

administer the GAIN and use the GAIN GRRS for decision making on a daily basis.     

 

Your responses to the questions on the survey will provide reliable data from which to 

identify and address current and anticipated training needs through SFY 2014. 

 

The survey has been constructed to be as user friendly as possible.  

 You may review the entire survey prior to submitting answers to the questions. 

 You may return to the survey to modify your responses.  

 You may print a hard copy of the survey using your Internet browser if it will 
make it easier for you to gather information prior to entering responses online. 
Each survey page will need to be printed separately. 

 
If you follow the link below, you will be taken to the survey page. 
https://www.keysurvey.com/f/502289/1e0e/ 
 
If you have questions about the content of the survey, please contact John Kirsch at 
KirschJ@dhw.idaho.gov or (208) 334-6680. If you experience any technical problems 

https://www.keysurvey.com/f/502289/1e0e/
mailto:KirschJ@dhw.idaho.gov


with the survey, please contact Jon Meyer at MeyerJ@dhw.idaho.gov or (208) 334-
6682. 
 
Please respond to this survey no later than April 22, 2013. 
 

Thank you in advance for your valuable participation.  
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